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P.o. Som 726 * Bornwell. South Corolino 29812-0726 * (803) 259-1781

August 12, 1982
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(q :'
Mr. John G. Davis, Director-

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Davis:

Waste Management, Inc. -- Chem-1;uclear Systems, Inc.,
NRC Licenses Nos. 46-13536-02; 46-19524-01

Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc. has received a copy of the

letter, dated August 6, 1982, to the Nuclear Regulatory Commis-

sion from Waste Management, Inc. and WMI Holdings, Inc., and the

enclosures. Chem-Nuclear concurs in that letter and joins in the

request for consent to transfer therein contained.

Very truly yours,

CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.

BY / ,_w

Davr.d G. Eb6nhack, Director
Regulatory Affairs

cc: Mr. Robert L. Fonner
Office of the Executive Legal Director
Regulations Division

Mr. Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing. Branch

n
Mr. John B. Martin, Director / ^

Division of Waste Management
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